
Re: Message from the congress chairman of APSC 2020 and the President of APSC 
about the corona virus infection. 

February 13th, 2020 

Dear APSC members; 

Dear APSC member and many doctors and medical staffs from Asian Pacific 

area, who are originally planning to attend APSC 2020, in Kyoto, I personally 

appreciate your kind support and contribution to APSC 2020. 

At the moment, we are planning to carry on the meeting in conjunction with 

the annual meeting of the Japanese Circulation Society (JCS) 2020 according to the 

original plan because this new virus infection seems to be under-controlled within 

Japan and there are no warning from the government to stop the any kind of meeting 

officially.  

The organizing committee decided to perform the meeting in conjunction with 

JCS 2020 at the moment, although there are several issues that some of our 

member and the guests invited from Asian countries will not be able to attend 

the meeting because of the decision by their governments or hospitals. Actually, the 

condition will change day by day, and the final decision will be made by the end of 

this month by the organizing committee, but please understand APSC 2020 in Kyoto 

is planning to carry out based on the original schedule at the moment.  

Sincerely yours, 

Takashi Akasaka M.D., Ph.D. 

Congress Chairperson of APSC2020 

Jack Tan
President of the Asian Pacific Society of Cardiology


